
 

 “NO SOLICITORS OR PEDDLERS” 

     Reduce Door-to-Door Sales at Your Home 

 

The Village of Deerfield may not prohibit door-to-door solicitation due to existing Supreme 

Court rulings. However, the Village can and does require individual solicitors to obtain 

permits and abide by the solicitation hours established by the Village. Solicitors may work 

within the Village between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. 

When a solicitor comes to your home, the Village recommends that you ask to see a solicitor 

permit. If a permit issued by the Village is not presented, please notify the Police Department 

as soon as possible.  

At the bottom of this page is a copy of a "No Solicitors or Peddlers" placard that we suggest 

you affix to your door. Once posted, it becomes illegal for a solicitor to approach your home.  

If you have any questions regarding Solicitor Permit rules and regulation please contact 

Deputy Village Clerk Daniel Van Dusen at (847) 719-7404. 

To report a solicitor without a permit contact the Police Department at the non-emergency 

number (847) 945-8636. 
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Village of Deerfield Municipal Code Section 7-18 (b) 

 


